From: Redacted (ET
Sent: 7/12/2013 3:28:13 PM
To: Brinkman, Benjamin (benjamin.brinkman@cpuc.ca.gov); Fugere, Raymond G.

(raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov) (raymond.fugere(@cpuc.ca.gov)

Wells, Kenneth (ET)

Cc: (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KJW3); [Redacted
Redacted

Redacted | Allen, Meredith
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe¢). Thalman, Jon Eric

(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J ETg);] Redacted
Redacted

Bec:
Subject: AUDIT RESPONSE - PG&E 2013 Substation GO174

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s response to the SED audit of electric substation
facilities under GO174.

The hard copy original will be sent by mail.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

<<L,..>>

Redacted

PE, PMP

Transmission Compliance

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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